
Statement:  
  

'Your local GP practice is undertaking a new initiative to digitise your GP paper records. 

This simply means scanning the current paper copy to create a new digital copy which 

can be kept in your main GP record.  Paper copies will then be destroyed.  

We would like to assure patients that a full assessment of how your data will be managed 

and kept secure has been undertaken with the advice of our Data Protection Officer. We 

have taken steps to make sure that the copies created are of good quality and accurate.  

We have ensured a contract is in place between the GP practice and the provider of the 

scanning services and we have performed checks on the provider of the service and the 

secure sharing and storage of patient data.  You can find out more about the provider at 

https://www.ironmountain.com/uk/utility/legal/privacy-policy.   

As always please do check our main privacy policy for more information and if you have 

any questions or concerns regarding this notice, please do not hesitate to contact us 

directly.'   

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ironmountain.com%2Fuk%2Futility%2Flegal%2Fprivacy-policy&data=05%7C01%7Claura.castle3%40nhs.net%7C65b77b772bdf421f436208dac3404644%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638036978072961498%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=m3%2B8a0Fj4p7c8%2BuNm77uGG8z3Yld%2FmBw8DNX44bf40o%3D&reserved=0

